
  

 High Road School of Massachusetts 

To whom it may concern,  

I would like to take the opportunity to introduce myself as the new operations manager at 

the High Road School of Massachusetts. I am excited about this opportunity, as educating and 

leading youth and adults is my passion. Previously to this, I was a special education teacher at 

Camino Alto Schools in Willimantic, CT for three years and a Regional Instructional Specialist 

for two years. As a Regional Instructional Specialist, I served five different schools in the New 

England region, helping support directors and teachers in the areas of assessment, curriculum 

and instruction. I hold a provisional educator certification in the state of CT for Special 

Education-Comprehensive Grades K-12. Currently, I am studying at the University of 

Connecticut to obtain my 6th year degree and certification in intermediate administration.  

Growth in professional development is something I align with, and I strive to expand my 

knowledge as an educator and leader through different professional learning opportunities. Being 

in the special education field, I have a passion for equity among all students and a conviction to 

ensure that students in High Road School of Massachusetts receive the same kinds of 

opportunities as their peers do. I will always make this a priority in the building. I utilize 

multiple data sources from each student, teacher and our school community to identify areas of 

growth and strengths we can continue to capitalize on. I am excited to partner with guardians, 

stakeholders and other professionals while undertaking this endeavor and enjoy being able to 

collaborate with a team of people.  

There is so much to look forward to in this next step, and I am excited to get this journey 

started! Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further questions at 

caterina.campelli@sesischools.com.  

 

Best regards,  

Caterina Campelli  


